
LOSTOCK HALL FRIDAY NEWSLETTER DAY 

Friday 15th December 2023 

Diary Dates for week commencing 18th December and 8th January 

Monday 18th December Year 5/6 Christmas Party  1pm Year  5 and Year 6 classes 

Tuesday 19th December Year 3/4 Christmas Party  1pm Year  3 and Year 4 classes 

Wednesday 20th December Pre-school Christmas Party  9am Pre-school children 

Wednesday 20th December Reception, Year 1/2 Christmas  1pm Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children 

Wednesday 20th December Final Gymnastics Session  3.15pm Children who attend Gymnastics hobby 

Friday 22nd December  SCHOOL CLOSES FOR CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

Monday 8th January SCHOOL RE-OPENS 

***Hobbies Start w/c 8th January - except Gymnastics which begins 17th January*** 

Tuesday 9th January Bikeability   9am Year 6 and Named Year 5 children 

Wednesday 10th January Bikeability   9am  Year 6 children 

Thursday 11th January Swimming    1pm Year 5 class 

Letters Going Home 

No letters going home this week 

Attendance 
Award 

Well done to ...  

Year 2 
...who received 
the award for 
highest 

Cinderella Christmas Production 
 
Thank you to all Parents, Grandparents and other family member who came to watch our Christmas production 
of Cinderella this week.  
And thank you especially to all the children who took part and gave it their all! We hope you enjoyed it as much 
as they enjoyed putting it on. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We must also say a BIG thank you also to Mrs Myers, Mrs Pilato and all the other staff who worked hard to 
make it happen! 

Mrs Wilson 
 
At the end of this term we will 
be saying goodbye to Mrs Wilson.  
 
Mrs Wilson has been a valuable 
asset to the Reception class and 
she has very much enjoyed 
working with your children during 
the time she has been here, 
getting to know them and seeing 
them grow in confidence.  

 

We would like to thank her for 
commitment and dedication and 
wish her well in the position she 
continues to hold and will be 
expanding at Poynton High School. 

Last Day of Term 

 

Children may be picked up from 1.30pm 
on Friday 22nd December, the last day 
of term.  If you wish to do this, please 
let the class teacher know in advance.  

 

After School club will be open as usual.  

Hobbies Next Term 
 
Please remember to return 
your child’s hobby form to 
school no later than Monday 18th 
December. 
 
And a reminder that all hobbies with 
external providers should be booked 
directly with the provider to secure a 
place. 



   

  

Pre-school News 
 
On Monday, the Pre-school children did a fantastic performance of their Nativity - we were so proud 
of them all! 
 
A big thank you to all the Parents and Grandparents who came to watch and support them. 
 
We have also been busy doing lots of Christmas crafts and preparing for our party next week. 

A Message From Lostock Hall PTA Chairs 

We would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to everyone who has been involved in the 

PTA in 2023. Our fantas�c commi"ee of volunteers are busy throughout the year, taking on the myriad 

tasks that go into crea�ng our lovely events and ac�vi�es. 

 

So, thank you Terri, Rahel, Val, Sarah D, Karma, Hayley Bridgeman, Sophie, Naomi, Jenny, Jane, Hayley 

Bowker, Rachel, Sarah-Jayne, Gaynor, Katherine, Kinjal and to the generous parents, grandparents, 

children and friends of the school for suppor�ng us. 

 

Have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Claire W and Lisa S 


